
The National Curriculum includes a non-statutory programme for  Religious Education. Our 
school is non-denominational and our R.E. is based upon Derby City’s ‘All Our Worlds’, a copy 
of which is available in school. 

There is a collective act of worship each day, which may take the form of a whole school 
assembly, small assemblies or class gathering and is broadly Christian. Parents who wish to 
withdraw their child from worship or R.E. lessons are asked to contact the Head teacher. 

The children are encouraged to talk about and compare different religions and to identify 
similarities between religions of the world. 

 


